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Lafayette’s Planning Commission tackled yet another Planned Unit Develop-
ment at its meeting last Thursday evening. This time it’s an eighty unit residen-

tial condominium development at the city’s west end, at 3758 Mt. Diablo Blvd.,
behind the new Veterans Memorial Building. 

Acting on behalf of The Woodbury LLC, KO Architects proposed five build-
ings incorporating 80 new homes as a “Dramandes Architectural Improvement.”
Commissioner Will Lovitt said the project is, “Under the radar of the town…It will
change the west end of town dynamically.”

In order to approve the project, the Commission would have to be willing to
permit a rezoning of the property, and to make exceptions to the General Plan which
would include accepting buildings that are higher than currently allowed, with a
much higher Floor Area Ratio (54% instead of the current max 35%). 

The development plan also includes 2% less open space than is currently re-
quired. However, on the south side between the project and the street, lies property
owned by the East Bay Municipal Utility District which can’t be sold to the devel-
oper and includes EBMUD right of ways. An agreement was reached between the
developer and EBMUD under which the developer would plant, landscape and
maintain this property, building a bicycle path and a pedestrian walkway. This would
be a visual improvement to the existing area and would be accessible to residents,
but because the land belongs to EBMUD, Woodbury is not legally allowed to in-
clude it in the open space calculation. 

In a session that ran nearly two hours, the Commissioners and City Staff ad-
dressed many issues with the developer and heard from representatives of the de-
veloper and consultants who explained in detail how they had integrated the
recommendations of the Design Review Commission and how the complaints of
neighbors were resolved.
The Commission decided to go forward and continue discussions at its next meeting
on July 12th. The Woodbury development at the West End of Lafayette could set
the mark for future developments in and around downtown Lafayette. 

A New Face for Lafayette’s West End?
By Andy Scheck

Site plan provided by Matt Branagh, at Branagh Development, Inc. Danville
Marked in red is the extended walking, biking and recreation area landscaped by the developer
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Veterians Memorial Building at the corner of Risa Road and Mt. Diablo Blvd with a future projection
of  The Woodbury development, provided by Matt Branagh, at Branagh Development, Inc. Danville



Wednesday, June 27, 2007Volume 01; Issue 10 www.lamorindaweekly.com

The Shelby Sexton Salon
would like to thank the
Acalanes Cheerleaders

for their continued support.
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